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American Land Title Association Applauds Confirmation  
of U.S. Rep. Marcia Fudge as HUD Secretary 

 
Washington, D.C., March 10, 2021 — The American Land Title Association (ALTA), the national trade 
association of the land title insurance industry, praised the Senate’s confirmation of U.S. Rep. Marcia 
Fudge as Secretary of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD): 
 
“ALTA applauds the Senate’s confirmation of U.S. Rep. Marcia Fudge as Secretary of the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development,” said ALTA Chief Executive Officer Diane Tomb. “For 
more than three decades, Rep. Fudge has continuously demonstrated a commitment to opening the 
door to homeownership for Americans across the country. ALTA looks forward to strengthening our 
communities nationwide by ensuring homeowners have access to affordable housing opportunities and 
mortgage financing and supporting bipartisan efforts that promote fair housing laws.” 
 

### 
 
About ALTA 
The American Land Title Association, founded in 1907, is the national trade association representing the 
land title insurance industry, which employs more than 120,000 people working in every county in the 
United States. The majority of ALTA’s 6,400 member companies are small businesses.  
 
Connect with ALTA on Facebook here. Follow ALTA on Twitter here. 
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